
 

Welcome to our final newsletter before the half-term! It was lovely to meet with so many of 

your at  parents evenings. Thank you all for your support getting the children back in school so 

successfully! If you were unable to meet with your child’s class teacher or need to speak with 

them further, don’t hesitate to contact the school office to arrange this.  

All of the Year 4 team wish you all a restful, fun half-term holiday! 

 Changes to PE and Swimming 

Next half term, Babbage and Parks classes will be swimming on a 
Thursday. PLEASE NOTE—in a change to the letter sent at the start 

of the year, children will change into their swimming kit at the 
pool so need to bring in a bag, named if possible.  

Malorie and Seacole will go back to 2 PE sessions each week! 

Colder Weather 
On their return to school in November, please 
ensure that your child has a number of layers 
of clothing as well as a coat with them as we 

will have our classroom windows open.  

Please check our uniform policy to find out 
what to wear for outdoor PE lesson.  

YEAR FOUR 

What have the Romans Done for us? 

We have been using our Topic sessions to answer this 

question! So far, we have learnt all about how the Ro-

mans changed towns and created roads, both of which 

some still exist today! As well as this, we have learnt all 

about how Boudicca led a rebellion against the Romans. 

English 

Over the last couple of weeks, we have 

been writing a diary entry all about Bou-

dicca’s rebellion against the Romans. 

We have thought, and wrote, from both 

a Celt and Roman perspective. Check 

out this extract of Charlie’s writing be-

low! 

When the Celtic tribes broke through 

the metal gates, I felt sweat drip down 

my face. There were thousands of 

them. Around me, I could hear the 

sound crackling flames. Everything was 

burnt to ashes.  

Marvellous Maths! 

As part of the Y4 curriculum, the children need to work on learning all their timestables up to 12 x 12.  

As it is part of our weekly homework expectations, the children MUST be using TT Rockstars at home 
for at least 30 minutes each week. We also give them plenty of opportunities to practice at school!  

We really appreciate your support with this! 


